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GOLD MEMBERSHIP
AWARD

In order to best represent the educators of Osceola
County it is important to be where the educators are
the most.  For this reason, President Janet Moody
set the goal to visit each school once each quarter.  
She has been working hard to deliver on that goal.  
“I love listening and then taking those conversations
back to the many individuals I interact with to
improve working conditions.” 
OCEA is currently on the second round of school
visits beginning with the schools in Poinciana and
working north and east in the county.  If there is a
particular day you would like a visit, contact the
office to be placed on the schedule.  

SITE VISITS CONTINUE TO BE A PRIORITY
FOR PRESIDENT JANET MOODY
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It is a great honor to receive the FEA Gold Membership
Award given at the Delegate Assembly October 13,
2023.  The gold award is earned by any local that
achieves a 2% membership density increase during the
Measured Period – May-2022 to May 2023.
The next goal for OCEA is the FEA Platinum
Membership awarded to any local who achieves or
maintains a 70% density by May 31st. 

Membership Density
ESP 27.5%
Instructional 48.8%

Membership application
FEA Portal 
Connect bank account (green box)

Share the QR code today and help
potential members join by completing

all 3 steps.
1.
2.
3.

Tohopekaliga High School is union
strong! 



OCEA Rejuvenates
Educators of Color

Groups
These groups have not

been active in a few
years and it is time for
them to become active

in our community
again. Join us as

educators, to ignite
community action,

support educators of
color in Osceola

County, and encourage
action in the

mainstream of Osceola
County Education

Association.  

Please complete the survey for the
Education Support Professionals

National Bill of Rights.

MONEY MONEY
  Our office now accepts checks,
credit cards, and debit cards for
dues payments.  This may be
more convenient than trying to           
get to our office during the busy
work week.  
  Members who are leaving the
district must notify the office 5
days prior to a draft in order for
the draft to be stopped.  

Boggy Creek has OCEA pride! 


